From:

Gini Pingenot

Hi everyone,

Here are the remaining items we promised to send you. I'm also pasting Chris Howe's (President of CO Retail Council) email below because it speaks to the 'buy local' question and the hiring efforts item (more info to come).

- 1. Information on Senior Shopping Only opportunities (attached)
- 2. Contact information name, numbers and emails of the retailers on the call (attached)
- 3. Notes from the meeting (attached)
- 4. Messaging that can be shared to keep people from panic shopping (attached)
- 5. Info on hiring temporary workers (see below)
- 6. Info on any buy local programs (see below)

\*\*\*\*

Good afternoon Gini,

Please share these materials with your county commissioners. This should largely complete our list of tasks for now. We will continue to work on getting your county commissioners information for their senior citizens. Also, we will work on a 'hoarding' press release with government officials this coming week.

I will pledge to provide to commissioners an aggregated listing of all of our **hiring efforts** as they become available to me. Our industry will be involved in Governor Polis' <u>Emergency Economic Advisory Council</u>. I have a call on that effort later today.

(I'm not aware of any 'Buy Local' programs going on from our end. In my experience, those efforts are conducted by independent grocers and boutique retailers. I understand some of your commissioners may want to push that effort, but that's just not our membership.)

Please keep us in mind if you hear more about problems with citizens getting their medicines at the pharmacy as we represent the grand majority of pharmacies in the state.

Gini Pingenot Legislative Director Colorado Counties, Inc. 800 Grant Street, Suite 500 Denver, CO 80203 303.861.4076 (o) 720.255.8941 (c) www.ccionline.org

